From: Melanie Honeycutt

To: WaterbodyComments
Subject: Buffalo River
Date: Sunday, September 9, 2018 9:04:50 PM

ADEQ has declared Big Creek and 14 miles of the Buffalo as “impaired”. What they won't do is
determine the source. Whether you support C&H or not, as citizens of Arkansas we deserve to
know what IS polluting our only designated national river. Who knows what it might be if they
don't investigate? | hope we can all agree on this. Here is what you can do: Copy this into an e-
mail:

Dear ADEQ:

| believe that Big Creek and the Buffalo should be designated as “Category 5" to ensure that an
investigation will be made to determine the source of contamination. That way it can be
addressed. Arkansans need to know.

Sincerely,
(your name and address)

Melanie Talley Honeycutt
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